Ward Update April

Key concerns

Currently, some key concerns in the area include:

e Off- road motorbikes
e Speeding on Roedale Road
e Drugdealingin public spaces

In response to this, | am carrying out increased patrols around the vicinity of these subject
areas. | also plan to set up the Speed Indicator Device on Roedale Road. Foot patrol around
Wild Park and Hollingbury Golf Course will additionally be carried out.

Community Meetings

| am keen to engage with all members of the community. Please do not hesitate to contact me
to arrange any meetings or visits. You can do this by calling 101 or using the Sussex Police
website and quoting PCSO Packham 42983.

Incidents of Note / AOB

A current priority at the moment is identifying where off- road motorbikes are coming from. If
you see any of these off- road motorbikes being ridden anti- socially within parks and/ or roads,
please report these issues via 999, 101 or online. A full description of the motorbikes and
individuals riding them, is extremely helpful.

You can find updates about the Hollingdean and Fiveways ward on the Sussex Police websites
below. Crime statistics for the area can also be found here...
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